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   OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
   Telephone:  (716) 286-4310 
  
  October 1, 2020  
 
 
The City Council 
Niagara Falls, New York 
 

Re: Planning Study to Identify Future Attractions Citywide 
   

Council Members: 

The Community Development Department has solicited proposals for planning 
and recommendations for Entertainment related attractions throughout the City of 
Niagara Falls. The proposals for the project were Wendell Architects and Engineers 
($14,500.00), TRM Architects ($15,000.00) and CJS Architects ($15,000.00). 

After evaluating the proposals, it is recommended that the contract be awarded 
to CJS Architects for one year and not to exceed $15,000.00. Funds are available for 
this project in the Community Development 2020-2021 budget. 

Will the Council vote to approve the receipt of the agreement for planning 
services as presented herein and to authorize the Mayor to execute any documents, 
approved by Corporation Counsel for form and content, necessary to effectuate the 
same?  

    Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
           
    Robert M. Restaino, Mayor 
 

 
Funding Approval: 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Daniel Morello, City Controller 
City Council Meeting, October 7, 2020 
 

 


